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Dear Families,

Thank you for considering Charlton Acorns for your child. 
Please be aware that this form will register an interest for our pre-school but will not guarantee a place.  For information regarding how we allocate spaces, and when we will be in touch again, please refer to our pre-school admissions policy.  This can be found on our school website using the following link  Charlton Primary School - Early Years inc Pre-School.  If you would rather we emailed a copy of the policy to you, please let us know by emailing acornsadmissions@cha.cambrianlt.org.

When the registration form is complete, please either hand it in to the school office, or email it to acornsadmissions@cha.cambrianlt.org.  

Nearer to the allocation time, we will be in touch to ask you further information and to check that you are still interested in a place.  If at any time between now and then, you are no longer interested, it would be really helpful if you could let us know.

	Name of child 
	 

	Parents’ names 
	 

	Child’s date of birth 
	 

	Address 
	 

	Contact telephone no. 
	 

	Please write your email address clearly below.  We will use this for sending out information should we be able to offer you a place.

	Email address 
	 

	Are they your first child? 
	 

	Name(s) of siblings already attending Acorns or Charlton Primary School
	

	Do you have any concerns about your child’s development? 


	Does your child have any allergies or health concerns? 


	Signed 
	 

	Date 
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